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Operational Advice Notice  

T2 Baggage Recovery Facility – Road 

Alterations (Phase 1) 

It is the responsibility of all employers to ensure that relevant OANs are brought to the 
attention of their staff. However, individuals remain responsible for their own actions 
and those who are in any doubt should consult their Supervisor or Manager. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1. Introduction 

This Operational Advice Notice has been written to give all airside users notice of road 

alterations that are being made around the Terminal 2 Baggage Recovery Facility (formerly 

Iridium Triangle).  

 

In order to allow Costain to progress, further construction areas are required along the roadway. 

Drawing A on the following page (shows in RED) indicates the parts of road which will be 

closed, and illustrates the planned traffic routes available for road users. These alterations will 

take place progressively during operational hours on 28th May 2024. 
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Drawing A – Phase 1 Road Changes 

 

 

Further Road layout changes can be expected later in the project and will be communicated in 

separate notices. 

 

As the area is changing regularly, please pay particular attention to and follow signage in the 

area. A separate document (ASWorks_OAN_265, T2 Baggage Recovery Facility – Walking  

Route Changes) has been published outlining changes to walking routes and should be read in 

conjunction with this document. 

 

Emergency 

In the event of an emergency, please call 222 (internal) or 0208 759 1212 (external). 

 

Enquiries  

Any questions regarding this notice should be directed to christopher.galvin@heathrow.com.   
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